
Date: 15 September 2023 

HAPPY  BIRTHDAY! 

Birthday wishes this 
week go to: 

Mattia and Maddie 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

GODREVY:  90.57% 

FISTRAL:    100% 

MOUSEHOLE:  90.49% 

TREEN:   97.12% 

OUTSTANDING  
ACHIEVEMENT    

GODREVY:   Bella B 

FISTRAL:   Willow 

MOUSEHOLE:  Rory 

TREEN:   Charlotte 

ANNUAL FORMS 

Please remember to send back all the forms we sent 

home last week—there are still lots outstanding.  A re-

minder that they are: 

Image consent form—everyone—one per child 

School visits form—everyone—one per child 

Walk to school permission—just those who had permis-

sion last year.  If your child is in Year 4 or above and 

feel they are ready to walk home alone please ask us 

for a form. 

Date Checking sheets— everyone except our new arri-

vals (these will come home in the next couple of weeks) 

Additional items attached: 

With the newsletter, in the email & on the website: 

 

Online Safety Newsletter Primary September 2023 

Hayle Academy Open Day—letter to Year 6 Parents 

Hayle Academy Open Evening—letter to Year 4 and 5 
Parents. 

Spring fx Gymnastics flyer 

Secondary Transfer Process 

Hopefully, by now, parents of pupils in Year 6 will all 
have received details about this process and some of 
you may already have made your application. The 
Council is adamant that they have sent out letters to 
everyone (by email I think) but just in case you have 
not yet had the information here is the link you need to 
take you to the application page:  

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-education/
schools-and-colleges/school-admissions/apply-to-start
-school-or-transfer-to-junior-secondary-or-ks4-school-
in-september-2024/ 

If you have any problems just let us know.. 

 

 

WASPS IN THE WALL 

You may have noticed that there 

are a great deal of wasps in the front wall of the school, 

just near the driveway.  Unfortunately, this is an annual 

problem at this time of the year.  Please take care if 

you are parking near this area.  Hopefully they will dis-

appear soon. 

HAYLE OPEN DAY AND EVENING 

Parents of pupils in year 6 have been emailed details 

of their Open day next  Thursday, 21 September, 

from 9.20 am to 2 pm.  We can transport most pupils 

but would appreciate some help with transport.  

Please ring if you can help.  Their Open evening is the 

same day between 5 and 8 pm. 

Look out for……. 

Parents Evening dates will be : 

Tuesday 3rd October 

Wednesday 4th October 

Booking will be available from next week. 

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-education/schools-and-colleges/school-admissions/apply-to-start-school-or-transfer-to-junior-secondary-or-ks4-school-in-september-2024/
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-education/schools-and-colleges/school-admissions/apply-to-start-school-or-transfer-to-junior-secondary-or-ks4-school-in-september-2024/
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-education/schools-and-colleges/school-admissions/apply-to-start-school-or-transfer-to-junior-secondary-or-ks4-school-in-september-2024/
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-education/schools-and-colleges/school-admissions/apply-to-start-school-or-transfer-to-junior-secondary-or-ks4-school-in-september-2024/


HELP NEEDED 

The Friends of St Erth School (our fundraising 

group) need your help!! 

If you can spare any time to help support  our 

school it would be greatly appreciated. 

Let Jane or Nancy know and we can pass on your 

details. 

St Erth Fantasy Football League 

 It was great to have a number of parents and teach-
ers in the St Erth Fantasy Football league last year. 
Well done to Ben Holtaway for winning last year! 

If you would like to join this year, please go to  

https://fantasy.premierleague.com/leagues/auto-

join/mwosqm 

League Code: mwosqm  

Week 1 will be next Saturday (23rd  Sep), so 

there’s a week to pick your teams. Football Club 

Could all children who attend football club please en-

sure that they have the following with them each Tues-

day: 

Shorts/T-shirt 

Boots/Socks 

Shin Pads 

We only have limited shin pads and boots available to 

borrow at school so if they can have their own that 

would be really helpful.  

Additionally any donations of old boots or shin pads are 

welcomed. In particular size 1-3 boots .  

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

Donations for Harvest Festival can now be dropped into 

the box in the office. Deadline for donations is the 29th 

September. All items will be displayed in the church be-

fore being taken to the Food Bank.  

The items will be taken to the church by the children on 

Friday and be displayed for the Sunday service.  

Thanks in advance for your generosity. 

Family Support Advice 

Family Support Advice is available from our schools 

link Family Worker, Christine King, on any issues that 

may be affecting your family.  We offer you a friendly, 

supportive service that meets your needs or intro-

duces you to a service that can help you. We also 

offer parenting courses and information on these can 

also be given.  If you feel you need some friendly ad-

vice or any kind of family support, please feel free to 

contact school and we will arrange for Christine to 

contact you directly. 

The next phone drop in session is scheduled for 

26/09/2023 at 09:30.  Let us know if you would like 

to speak to Christine and she will contact you on that 

morning. 

https://fantasy.premierleague.com/leagues/auto-join/mwosqm
https://fantasy.premierleague.com/leagues/auto-join/mwosqm

